
11th October 2019 

Well, what a busy week we have had!  The children really enjoyed our harvest celebrations 

singing ‘It’s Harvest Time’ in the church on Monday.  The song celebrated foods from around 

the world.  A big ‘thank you’ to everyone who donated food.   

 

 

 

 

   

 

Our trip to Slimbridge was a great success.  The children were very enthusiastic during our 

education session, offering their knowledge of migratory birds to the Slimbridge staff.  

They also enjoyed sharing their understanding of geographical features from the 

observation tower.  Of course, the most enjoyable part of the day for most was getting wet 

in Welly Boot land! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

For your information 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them.          

Thank you for your prompt return of homework.    


